USE OF TELEPHONE:

BASKETBALL GAMES:

STUDiENT BULLETIN

Thursday, February 2, 1967

Students are not permitted to use the office telephones. They
must use the public telephones in the Student Union Building or
those in the residences.
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There are two games this coming week-end. Friday, February
3rd, at 8:00 p.m. we will be playing the Puget Sound College
of the Bible; and on Saturday, February 4t, at 8:00 p.m.,
Lutheran Bible Institute. The Eagles are doing an excellent
job, let's all turn out and cheer them to another double vic-

tory.
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RIGARDING ANNOUNCEMENTS: All students or student groups that have announcements to

FROM DEAN LACKELY:

make are requested to turn them in to Dean Pecota's box on Monday
and/or Wednesday. They will be put in the Bulletin. We are try-
ing to cut out all non-essential chapel announcements.
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Effective the spring quarter the class schedule will be changed
to allow for a ten (10) minute passing period between classes.
The class schedule for the spring quarter will be as follows:

7:20 -~ 8:10

8:20 - == 9:10

9:20 -- 10:10

el 10:20 -- 11:00
11:10 -- 12:00

12:10 -- 1:00

1:10 -~ 2:00
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